
 

Harrison Hills City School District Business Advisory Council (BAC) Joint Statement 

Academic Year: 2024-2025​
Harrison Hills City School District Business Advisory Council​
Primary Contact: Duran Morgan, Superintendent ​
Secondary Contact: Todd Dunlap, Assistant Principal  

1. Changes in Structure or Leadership 

There have been no changes in the structure or leadership of the Business Advisory Council since the 

submission of the BAC plan for the 2024-2025 academic year. 

2. Progress on 2024-2025 BAC Goals 

On a scale of 1-10, our Business Advisory Council rates the progress toward its submitted goals as a 10 

(fully accomplished). 

Goals Accomplished: 

●​ Established student-business connections through ongoing partnerships and engagement 

initiatives. 

●​ Provided real-world learning experiences for students through job shadowing, internships, and 

business partnerships. 

●​ Expanded career exploration opportunities across various industries. 

Challenges Encountered: 

●​ Coordination between students and businesses remains an ongoing challenge due to scheduling 

conflicts and business availability. 

●​ Ensuring students fully utilize and engage in available opportunities continues to be a focus area. 

 



 

 

3. New Partnerships for the 2024-2025 School Year 

The Business Advisory Council has expanded partnerships to include: 

●​ Mike McPeak, Ormes Hardware 

●​ Amanda Sutphin, OhioSE 

●​ Woodsfield Savings Bank 

●​ Alisa DelGuzzo, Capital Health Care Network 

●​ Chris Orris, Valley Hospice  

●​ Rachel Morrison, Cadiz Business Association 

These new partnerships further our mission to provide students with career exploration and hands-on 

learning opportunities aligned with regional workforce needs. 

4. Adjustments to BAC Goals 

There have been no additions or removals to the 2024-2025 Business Advisory Council Plan. The BAC 

remains focused on its original goals to support students through professional skill development, 

business partnerships, and experiential learning opportunities. 

5. Media Coverage  

The Harrison Hills Business Advisory Council has received media coverage highlighting its initiatives in 

the Harrison News Herald by Ed Banks. The articles featured BAC activities and student involvement. 
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